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exciting year ahead of us.  
 
This first term will be filled with lots of 
challenges which will help us with our 
learning. I can’t wait! 
 

  
 p   y    

each day in correct school uniform. The 
school uniform is: black shoes, black 
trousers, white shirt or polo shirt and a red 
jumper.  
 

This term in class we are learning about... 
 
The topics in class 13 are child centered and based around their interests. The topics 
are loosely based around jobs and will help the children learn life skills as well as 
cover the national curriculum topics. We will also cover lessons which will develop 
the children’s personal and social skills.  
 
This half term we will be learning all about chefs. We will be designing and making 
our own chocolate bars. As part of this topic we will learn about the history of 
chocolate and how it is made today. We will learn about how to be safe when 
cooking. In science we will be looking at physical and chemical reactions. In 
computing the class will be learning about how to stay safe online.  

Homework: 
 
There will be some changes to homework this year. The 
children will completing their homework online and 
can do this on a computer, phone or tablet.  
There will also be opportunities for children to 
complete these activities in school if they need or prefer 
to. The children will receive regular maths and spelling 
homework throughout the week. The activities are fun 
and engaging and will support children tremendously 
with the work they are completing within the 
classroom. 
Children will also be taking home a reading book. 

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term: 
There are several events in the calendar for the coming half term. We look forward to welcoming you 
into school and sharing the children’s talents! 
 
Friday 7th September 2018 – Welcome to Class Meeting at 3:15 in Class 13 
 
Thursday 18th October 2018 – Harvest Festival Assembly (Year 1 to Year 6) 
 

 


